
  

 
 

February Greetings Worthy Brothers of Council 11187, 
 

The days are now getting longer.  Fact.  The groundhog saw his shadow on Groundhog Day.  Fact.  We have six more weeks 
to go and Spring is just around the corner.  Fact.  All of this does not matter since we do not stop (and have not stopped) 
serving our community and Parish during this Seasonal change and upcoming time of Lent.  Every one of us is called to help 
our Brother or Sister, Mother, Father, or Neighbor.  Here is something that you can proudly share with everyone.  Last year 
our council gave more than 6000 hours of service to our Church and Community in all of our Church, Family, Faith, and 
Community activities.  We also donated over $62,000.00 to various ministries, groups, and organizations last year. 

 

The involvement of your time and talent has continued to produce good fruit here at Seton Parish.  We are always planting, 
pruning, nourishing, and harvesting throughout the year.  Sometimes we are called to even shovel and sweep up situations 
that fall before us. 

 

The Council is helping to sponsor the Catholic Men and Women Conferences later this month.  We will be carpooling from 
Seton Parish on Saturday, February 28th leaving at 6:45 AM.  You will need to register online prior to going.  Hope you can 
join the 2500 men at this next conference. 

 

Also, note the Lenten Fish Fries are starting this month.  We need your help for our largest fundraiser of the year.  
 

Francis Wilamosky 
Grand Knight 
grandknight@kofc11187.com 

 
 
 
 
 

www.kofc11187.com 
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Happy Valentine’s Day! 

Chancellor’s Corner 
 

What are your spiritual gifts? 
 

As you look in the mirror, can you identify your spiritual gifts?  Do you think you have any to share?  It may be that you 
don’t even realize what you have to offer others, or to the world? 
 

In 1 Corinthians (12:4-11), Paul lists examples of spiritual gifts.  He speaks of healing, miracles and the interpretation of 
tongues.  With the exception of interpreting tongues, we all have the opportunity to heal and help others.  Things we say, 
comforting someone in need, giving of your time and talent and treasure to a good cause, favors we do for others, and just 
everyday kindness can be viewed as spiritual gifts.  You are giving of yourself to others.  It doesn’t have to be to the whole 
world. 
 

In Luke 5: 1-11, the story of Simon Peter casting his nets and making a big catch, falling to his knees and claiming he was a 
sinful man.  But Jesus said to him, “Don’t be afraid, from now on you will fish for people.”  That was Peter’s spiritual gift 
for others. 
 

For us, with God’s help, we can all call upon our spiritual gifts. 
 

Ray Ganem 
Chancellor 
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Membership Meeting Notes - January 11, 2023  

 

Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky called the meeting to order at 7:00 
pm with a prayer and Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

Roll Call of Officers:  Missing were the Chaplain, Warden, Inside 
Guard, all excused and 1st Year Trustee, absent.  Ralph Blamer  
motioned to approve the minutes from last month’s meeting, 2nd by 
Bob Coholich.  Voted upon and passed. 
 

Chaplains Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Membership and Reading of Applications:  Absent, no report. 
 

Grand Knight’s Report:   GK Francis Wilamosky received a thank 
you letter from St. Vincent Family Center for the 185 coats donated to 
needy children during our K of C Coat Drive.  Thanked Brother 
Knights that participated in presenting the Seton Staff with the  
Christmas basket.  For our $XXX sponsorship of the Columbus  
Catholic Women’s and Men’s Conferences, received two tickets to 
each, think about who these tickets should be given, let him know your 
suggestion.  Dan M. Murphy had gotten information on the Fairfield 
County United Way Polar Plunge fund raiser at Buckeye Lake on 
1/29/23. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight:  DGK Dick Petersen has ordered 5 new 
plaques for the Memorial Stone, price has increased from $XXX to 
$XXX each. 
 

Treasurer Report:  DJ Murphy sent out the financial report to the 
officers, directors and those that requested a copy, let him know if 
there are any questions or if you want a copy, entries have been 
properly reconciled.   The budget has a line item of $XXX for  
Memorial, discussed moving Mass Cards for decreased Brother 
Knights to Administration.  Semi-annual audit is scheduled for 1/31/23 
at 6 pm. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare reported that 45 members 
have yet to pay their 2023 dues, will be emailing those members a 2nd 
notice.  He will be sending out Supreme’s guidelines for a Council 
credit card, anyone having questions, please let DJ Murphy know.  
Mentioned that $XXX of the approved Motion to spend up to $XXX 
for kitchen equipment in the PAC has thus far been spent. Reminder, 
that on a member Transfer form, need the member’s signature and 
member number.  Per Capita for our Council has been paid to  
Supreme.  Semi-annual audit is due 2/15/23.  20 members have turned 
in their “Annual Survey of Fraternal Activity” worksheet, if you have 
not, please do so ASAP.  In the January Newsletter, he listed “In  
Memorian” the 5 Brother Knights that we lost in 2022 as well as all 
other deceased Brother Knights from our Council. 
 

Chancellor Report:  Ray Ganem, no report. 
 

Advocate:  Mark Decker stated that he will do a Resolution that lists 
the policies/guidelines for using a Council credit card if the Council 
approves obtaining one. 
 

Trustee Report:  Jesus Garcia stated that the semi-annual audit will 
be conducted by the Trustees prior to the Business Planning Meeting 
on 1/31/23.  
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Frank Hare encouraged everyone to 
come including wives to the Assembly’s next meeting on Weds., 
1/18/23, starting with a pork roast, sauerkraut dinner at 6:40 pm, then 
4th degree members will have their meeting at 7:30 pm. A 4th degree 
Spring Exemplification is planned at Christ the King parish in Athens, 
OH on Saturday, 2/18/23, if interested let Faithful Navigator Wayne 
Patterson know. 
 

Report on Programs and Committees 
 

Program Director:  Bob Coholich is in the process of updating our 
Council’s program accomplishments for Faith, Family and Life so that 
they can be submitted to State by 4/15/23, he will need information by 
3/31/23.  Nominations for “Award of the Year” that are for Clergy, 
Knight, Family and Youth, should be submitted to the Grand Knight 

by 3/31/23. 
 

Community Director:  Thom Laughery mentioned that we need a 
Chair for the Memorial Fund Resolution, and a Chair for the Euchre, 
Poker and Corn Hole events.  Received approval from the Liturgical 
Committee last night to proceed in purchasing a K of C Funeral Pall.  
Passed around a thank you card from Zack Goodchild, Seton’s  
seminarian.  Had a copy of the Kairos prison ministry “Kairos Inside 
Team Application”, if interested contact Chuck James, cell 
619.889.8341. 
 

Church Director:  Al Kluczynski reported that our Council is  
providing a $XXX scholarship each for four Youths to attend the 
March for Life event in Washington DC on 1/20/23 and 6 scholarships 
to attend the Confirmation Retreat on 1/27 - 29/23. 
 

Youth Director:  Absent, no report. 
 

Right to Life Director:  Mike Gohr reported on Seton Parish “Baby 
Spiritual Adoption Program”; the “Roe Remembrance Holy Hour” 
prayer session at Seton on 1/22/23 at 1:30 pm; the 10:30 am Right to 
Life mass at the Cathedral on 1/23/23 at 10:30 am and then the Greater 
Columbus Right to Life event at the Statehouse Atrium on 1/23/23 at 
12:05 pm, to attend this event registration is required at 
www.gacrtl.org/roe.  In the back of the January Newsletter is  
information pertaining to the 2023 March for Life bus trip to  
Washington DC that is sponsored by the K of C Council 10876  
St. Edward the Confessor Catholic Church in Granville, OH. 
 

Publicity/Public Relations:  Mitchell Grogg plans to check with the 
Parish to see if KofC events, i.e., Pancake Breakfasts and the March 
Membership Drive, can be posted on Seton’s Flock notes and the  
Seton web site. 
 

Family Director:  Absent, no report. 
 

Cinnamon Roll Sale:  Mark Decker stated the next one is 1/21-22/23 
will send out an email as 6 volunteers for upfront and 4 in the kitchen 
are needed, will purchase 500 cinnamons. 
 

Pancake Breakfast:  Frank Hare mentioned the next one is Sunday 
1/15/23 and the last one is 2/19/23, need volunteers from 7 am to 1:30 
pm and could use more Knights at the end to clean up. 
 

Fish Fry:  Frank Hare indicated the first Fish Fry is 2/24/23, will have 
sign-up sheets at the next meeting. 
 

Free Throw Contest:  George Bartos has volunteered to Chair this 
event and has been researching the program, too late to do for 2023, 
but plans to set one up for 2024, will need to establish a budget for 
purchasing medals, etc. for the event. 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 

Francis Wilamosky will check with the District Deputy for a date for 
the installation of Officers for fraternal year GK 2022/2023, nothing 
yet. 
 

DJ Murphy has been researching the Council obtaining a credit card 
from Fairfield Federal, our bank that offers a no fee credit card for 
nonprofit organizations.   Supreme no longer accepts checks and fund-
raising chairs have to use their own credit card in some situations to 
purchase food, etc.  Frank Hare obtained the guidelines/
recommendations that Supreme has available for Councils that use a 
credit card and is requesting questions from members that DJ Murphy 
can then present to Fairfield Federal before the Council votes on  
obtaining one, plan to discuss further at next month’s meeting 
 

Thom Laughery suggested that the Council should investigate  
purchasing a KofC Funeral Pall to be used at Brother Knight’s  
funerals, cost is $XXX.  Received approval from Father Leo and the 
Liturgical Committee, plan to discuss further at next month’s meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 3) 
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Need someone to volunteer to serve as a Chair and start a Social Event 
Committee in order to hold a “Corn Hole Tournament”, a “Texas 
Holdom Tournament” and a “Euchre Party”. 
 

New Business:  None. 
 

Field Agent Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

District Deputy Report:  Absent, no report.  
 

Brothers in Need:  Tom Thompson, Howard Illian, Chris Seifker, 
Michelle Schachter, Sarah Rigsby, Carrie Ebert, Sandra Blamer,  
Caitlin Coholich/Lister, Aston Coholich, Emmanuel Lee, Reinhard 
Krippner, Richard Douglas, Kim Mason, Raymond S. Ganem, Jeff 
Samborsky, Lou Silverman, Mitchell Grogg, Al Kluczynski, Pat  
Brotzge, and Tracy Gohr & Twins. 
 

Lecturer Report:  Steve Blevins read about a parable in Luke on a fig 
tree in a vineyard that had not grown fruit in three years and the need 
to fertilize it and how to compare that parable to grace as defined in 
the Catechism, first as sanctifying grace and second as actual grace 
and why grace is so valuable. 
 

Closing Comments:  GK Francis Wilamosky mentioned that  
members should consider participating in Father Mike Schmitz’s  
program called “Catechism in a Year” that Seton Parish is  
recommending now and one can still do his “Bible in a Year” program 
as well.  Father Nate will be making a presentation to men on Saturday 
morning, 2/4/23 with breakfast in Hermann Hall, cost is $20. 
 

GK Francis Wilamosky officially closed the meeting at 8:20 pm with 
prayer and invited everyone to join us for a social gathering in the 
PAC’s kitchen.  Next Business Planning Meeting is scheduled for  
January 31st at 6:30 pm and Membership Meeting is scheduled for 
February 8 th at 7:00 pm, rosary prayed at 6:30 pm.  

 

Vince Pulles, 

Recorder 
 

Business Meeting Notes - 31 January 2023 
 

The meeting was started at 6:30 pm with prayer led by GK Francis 
Wilamosky 
 

Grand Knights Report:  Gene Ebert has asked for help to pack up the 
Christmas decorations at his home.  He asking for Saturday, February 
4th at 10 am, see email with details.  GK apologized for missing the 
funeral showing for Howard Illian he was in the processing of moving 
his mother into a new home, cleaning, etc.  We have 4 tickets for the 
Men’s and Women’s Conference with parking passes, I will approach 
Fr. Leo and see if he has any recommendations on who should get the 
tickets/parking pass.  If no suggestion RCIA will be asked.  The  
Clergy dinner took place on Sunday, January 29th, with about 80%  
participation at our table.  This Sunday, February 5th is the monthly 
Knight’s Mass, please wear your knights shirt to the Mass you attend 
and help with greeting.  Tim Bowie is inviting the council to attend the  
Breakfast with Fr. Nate this Saturday, February 4th and also the Date 
Night with Fr. Nate, see the church bulletin for details.  We were  
approach by Mary Maresch (Coordinator of Religious Education) if 
the Council is still providing Rosaries to the 1st Communion  
candidates.  We will continue our tradition 
 

Financial Secretary’s Report:  Dues collection, there will be no 
“affiliates list” this year because of the required 18 month span, we 
have 30 members that need to be contacted, the officers will be given 
names of people to call and seek the status of the members.  The  
Fraternal Survey was filed and Frank thanked all the submissions this 
year. 
 

Fish Fry News:  The Lenten season is right around the corner, the 
first one is 24 February and sign up sheets are available, this is 
our biggest fund raiser for the year and we need brother to pitch in 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 2) on both ends, prep and clean up.  The kitchen remodel is in  
progress and should be done before the 1st fish fry, and the new 
friers have arrived.  Fliers are available for passing out. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The Financials for the Council were passed out 
for review and comment, the audit report was created in preparation 
for the Audit, which was conducted on January 31st prior to the  
planning meeting.  The financials are available upon request and are 
current as of today, three checks were issued tonight upon getting a 
second signature, all others have cleared and reconciled with the books 
 

Advocate:  No Report. 
 

Mark Decker did approach the membership director (Tim Lee) 
about a mentoring program for new Knights.  This would place a 
new Knight with a brother Knight and help learn about our council 
and what we do. 
 

Program Director:  Investigating the reporting of our programs and 
getting the correct procedure in submitting to both Supreme and the 
State to ensure we get the correct paperwork submit to the correct area.  
We need 5 new members to make the Bronze level.  Family, Youth, 
and Knight of the Year are due by 1 April, please write up your  
nomination and turn in. 
 

Youth:  The High School Retreat is coming up shortly and we will 
assist with Scholarships to assist in the kids attending.  The  
confirmation retreat was this past weekend (26-29 January).  Our final 
hospitality support will take place in March. 
 

Family:  Cinnamon rolls are a big hit and we continue to increase 
sales, our final event/sale is 11/12 February after all Masses.  The  
Easter egg hunt is coming and an Egg Stuffing party will be set up 
with maybe some help from the American Heritage Girls at Seton. 
 

Chancellor:  No Report 
 

Community:  The Catholic times will be publishing the area Lenten 
Fish Fries in the February 12th and 16th editions, plus we are  
purchasing an ad for the Catholic Times, to get a head start on our  
local completion.  We have presented the idea of a KofC Funeral Pall 
to the Liturgy Commission and it was well received.  Fr. Leo asked if 
there were matching vestment.  There is and a motion will be made to 
purchase both. 
 

Raffle Tickets:  The Annual Super Cash Bonanza tickets are  
coming soon, the distribution meeting is scheduled for Sunday, 
January 4th at St. Peters (6899 Smoky Row Rd, Columbus Ohio). 
Wayne Patterson and Werner Christian will attend. 

 

Trustees:  The audit was conducted prior to the planning meeting, the 
Trustee’s found no issues and thanked the Treasurer and Financial  
Secretary for their work on the council finances, the work done during 
the year makes the audit process smooth. 
 

Website:  The website domains for both the Council and  
Assembly were both renewed for 3 years, this covers the “.org” 
names that were lost when our original provider went out of  
business.  In June the “.com” and “email” will  be renewed.  These 
costs are divided with the Assembly 

 

4th Degree Report:  There have been a lot of Funerals lately, the next 
one is for SK John Heinz, see email from FN Wayne Patterson for de-
tails.  February 18th there is a scheduled Exemplification at Christ the 
King in Athens Ohio, details will be forthcoming.  The monthly meet-
ing, in the PAC, starting at 6:30 pm on February 15th will be the Annu-
al Chili Cook off, this event is open to all brother Knights and the 
meeting will follow.  Bring out your secret recipe and maybe walk 
away with a $25.00 gift card. 
 
 
 
 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 4) 
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Rosaries for the 1st Communion Candidates, just need the count 
(girls and boys).  We have a current inventory, so replenishment at 
this time is not needed. 

 

Deputy Grand Knights Report:  Verne Pax’s corrected memorial 
nameplate is in, and working on the remaining 4 nameplates.  The St. 
Patty’s Party is scheduled for March 18th, the Bluecoats dinner  
scheduled for April 22nd and is being postponed until April 29th due to 
scheduling conflicts, and the Wife’s Appreciation Dinner is May 20th. 
 

Motions: 
 

Chuck Slaby asked for up to $XXX to resupply the Easter Egg 
hunt, this will include plastic eggs, candy and prizes.  Seconded 
by Wayne Patterson. 

 

Thom Laughery asked for up to $XXX to purchase the KofC  
Funeral Pall and Vestment.  Seconded by Mark Decker 

 

DJ Murphy asked to approve the obtaining and usage of a Credit 
Card for Council use.  This card will be used to make purchases 
and payments for Council activities.  It will be assigned to the 
Financial Secretary.  Seconded by Ray Ganem 

 

The meeting was closed with prayer at 7:53 pm by GK Francis  
Wilamosky, the next Membership meeting will be 8 February at 7:00 
pm in the PAC. 
 

Respectful Submitted 
 

Jesus V. Garcia III for 
 

Vince Pulles, 

Recorder 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 3) 2023 Dues - Final Call 
 

It’s time to ask for your Knights of Columbus 2023 dues.  Dues will 
be $XXX and an optional $XXX for Gimme-5.  The Gimme-5  
program is our fundraising efforts to help Ohio Citizens with  
Developmental Disabilities. 
 

We are asking willing members to start now by paying online at our 
Council website - http://www.kofc11187.com click on the red Pay 
Dues button to start the process.  By paying online before 12/15/22 
you will save our Council the expenses associated with mailing you a 
statement.  Membership cards will be mailed as normal starting the 
first week of January.  Thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

Honorary Life members (25 years of continuous membership 
and age 70 or greater) DO NOT have to pay dues. 
 

Honorary members (25 years of continuous membership and 
ages 65-69) pay dues of $XXX per year 

 

Please remember if should have financial hardship paying your dues, 
please contact our Grand Knight Thom Laughery 
 

Frank Hare 
Financial Secretary 

2023 KofC Clergy Dinner 

Deacon Hector and  

Seminarian Zack Goodchild visit the table. 
 

Deacon Dan and Janice Norris; Thom and Ellen 

Laughery, and Francis and Trudy Wilamosky  

attended.  Also picture Laurie Goodchild 

http://www.kofc11187.com
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Lecturer’s Reflection 
 

There is a parable in Luke, about a fig tree in a vineyard that has not 
grown fruit in three years and the master of the vineyard says it should 
be cut down.  The parable is as follows, “A man had a fig tree planted 
in his vineyard; and he came seeking fruit on it and found none.  And 
he said the vinedresser, ‘Behold, these three years I have come seeking 
fruit on this fig tree, and I find none.  Cut it down; why should it use 
up the ground? And he answered him, ‘Let it alone, sir, this year also, 
till I dig about it and put on fertilizer.  And if it bears fruit next year, 
well and good; but if not, you can cut it down.’”  So why the talk about 
fruitless fig trees and fertilizer?  One way this  
passage can be understood is that it is about grace.  
 

Grace is a word we hear many, many times but have you ever stopped 
to think about what grace actually is.  According to The Catechism of 
The Catholic Church (hereafter referred to as the Catechism), grace is 
defined as, “the free and undeserved gift that God gives us to respond 
to our vocation to become his adopted children.  As sanctifying grace, 
God shares his divine life and friendship with us in a habitual gift, a 
stable and supernatural disposition that enables the soul to live with 
God, to act by his love.  As actual grace, God gives us the help to  
conform our lives to his will. Sacramental grace and special graces 
(charisms, the grace of one’s state of life) are gifts of the Holy Spirit to 
help us live out our Christian vocation.” 
 

Based on the definition of grace in the Catechism, we can understand 
the parable and use of fertilizer in two ways: as sanctifying grace and 
as actual grace. 
 

First, fertilizer as sanctifying grace. In §1999 of the Catechism, s 
anctifying grace is received in Baptism and is the gratuitous gift that 
God makes to us of his own life, infused by the Holy Spirit into our 
soul to heal it of sin and to sanctify it. As we read in the parable, the 
fig tree is dead and that is the condition of our soul prior to Baptism, 
dead.  After Baptism, our soul becomes alive.  In the case of actual 
trees and fertilizer, fertilizer can help bring a tree back to life. 
 

Second, fertilizer as actual grace. What is interesting about actual 
grace is that it can precede sanctifying grace - this can be seen in adults 
who have not been baptized but desire baptism.  Also, actual grace is 
present when we desire reconciliation with God after  
committing any mortal sin.  Actual grace is not a one-time event, but 
present as needed.  For example, anytime the thought to pray, the 
thought to go to adoration, or even to read Scripture pops into our 
head, that is actual grace.  So actual grace is like fertilizer in that  
fertilizer is present and benefits the plant as needed. 
 

As wonderful as grace is, we must always remember that we do not 
merit grace at all; grace is a gift from God. Let us recall a portion of St. 
Paul’s letter to Titus: …but when the goodness and loving kindness of 
God our Savior appeared, he saved us, not because of deeds done by 
us in righteousness, but in virtue of his own mercy, by the washing of 
regeneration and renewal in the Holy Spirit, which he poured out upon 
us richly through Jesus Christ our Savior, so that we might be justified 
by his grace and become heirs in hope of eternal life. 
 

Remember, grace in our soul is our soul sharing in the divine life of 
God. How amazing is it that the God of all creation, Creator of all that 
is visible and invisible, shares His divine life with us?! That is why 
grace is so valuable! 
 

Steven Blevins 
Lecturer 

Fish Fry News  
 

Brother Knights (long time and new), 
 

Friday February 24th is our first of six Lenten Fish Fries. These  
popular Lenten events are Seton Council’s largest fundraiser. As you 
probably guess, a great deal of help is needed.  These popular events 
draw 600+ guests per week!  If you haven't gotten a slot on the signup 
board, please drop by between 4:30 and 8:30 to assist. 
 

As always, we are in great need of volunteers to assist with cleaning at 
the end of the event (7:00pm or so). Many of the core volunteers arrive 
around noon on Fridays.  By the end of the night they are pretty spent 
and some fresh hard working folks arriving late would be a huge help! 
 

APPEAL FOR DESSERTS: 
 

Desserts are needed for the fish fries.  These traditionally are donated 
by our member’s families.  Please consider showing off some of your 
favorites, dropping them off from noon to 5:00 in the PAC. 
 

WE ESPECIALLY NEED DESSERTS FROM OUR MEMBERS on 
March 3rd, 17th, and 30th .  For the other 3 weeks, the Seton MOM’s 
ministry spearhead our desserts. 
 

Thanks in advance for your support, 
 

The Fish Fry Guys 

SUPER DELUXE 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

 
2022 
16 October 
20 November 
11 December w/Santa 
 

2023 
15 January 2023 
19 February 2023 

Cinnamon Roll Sales 
 

2022 
22/23 October 
12/13 November 
 
2023 
21/22 January 
11/12 February 
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Information Update:  Council 11187 is always trying to improve the communications aspect of our group.  We rely on email to 

get the message out quickly, but we also need your address and phone number.  Please fill out the form and either email it to me 

or place it in the KofC mailbox in the office.  My email is jvlag3@charter.net 

Name:   

              

Address:   

              

City:     State:   Zip:   

              

Phone:     Cell:   

              

Email:             

              

Alt Email:             
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* No Assembly meeting at Seton 

2022/2023 Council 11187 Calendar (Tentative) 

        

July  August  September 

03 Knight's Mass  03 Membership Meeting - 7:00  04 Knight's Mass 

05 Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 
13 Membership Meeting - 7:00  08-11 Festival Final Prep  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

20 Assembly Meeting  17 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 

26 Business Meeting - 6:30       

    School Starts  05 Labor Day 

04 Independence Day       

   12-14 Seton Festival    

   14 Car Show    

        
        

        

October  November  December 

02 Knight's Mass  01 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Knight's Mass 

04 Business Meeting - 6:30  06 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 

12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  09 Membership Meeting - 7:00  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
19 Assembly Meeting  -  PAC  16 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 

        

      31 New Year's Eve 

10 Columbus Day  11 Veterans Day    

12 Council Anniversary  25 Thanksgiving  25 Christmas Day 

        

16 1st Pancake Breakfast  12/13 Cinnamon Roll Sales  11 3rd Pancake Breakfast w/ 

22/23 Cinnamon Roll Sales  20 2nd Pancake Breakfast   Santa 

29 Family Fun Festival       
        

        

January 2023  February  March 

01 Knight's Mass  05 Knight's Mass  05 Knight's Mass 

03 Business Meeting - 6:30  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
11 Membership Meeting - 7:00  15 Assembly Meeting  15 Assembly Meeting 

18 Assembly Meeting  28 Business Meeting - 6:30    

31 Business Meeting - 6:30     17 St Patrick’s Day 

   14 Valentine's Day    

01 New Year's Day  20 President's Day  03 2nd Fish Fry 

16 MLK Birthday     10 3rd Fish Fry 

   22 Ash Wednesday  17 4th Fish Fry 

15 4th Pancake Breakfast     18 St. Patty's Party 

21/22 Cinnamon Roll Sales  11/12 Cinnamon Roll Sales  24 5th Fish Fry 

   19 5th Pancake Breakfast  31 6th Fish Fry 

   24 1st Fish Fry    

        

        

April  May   June 

02 Knight's Mass  02 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Knight's Mass 

04 Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 
12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  10 Membership Meeting - 7:00  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

19 Assembly Meeting  17 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 
        

15 Tax Day       

      14 Flag Day 

02 Palm Sunday  14 Mother's Day  18 Father's Day 

02-08 Holy Week  29 Memorial Day    

09 Easter       

   20 Wives’ Appreciation Dinner    

08 Easter Egg Hunt       

29 Blue Coats Dinner       

 (new date)       
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Prayer Corner 

Tom Thompson, Howard Illian, Chris Seifker, Michelle Schachter, Sarah Rigsby, Carrie Ebert, Sandra Blamer, Caitlin  
Coholich/Lister, Aston Coholich, Emmanuel Lee, Reinhard Krippner, Richard Douglas, Kim Mason, Raymond S. Ganem, 
Jeff Samborsky, Lou Silverman, Mitchell Grogg, Al Kluczynski, Pat Brotzge, and Tracy Gohr & Twins. Military, First  
responders, Our Priest and Religious 

Comments or Articles  

Jesus Garcia 

Phone:  (6**) 577-9016 

Email:  jvlag3@charter.net 

Articles due by the 25th  

of each month 

Join Us Prospect Card 

February 2023 

05 Knight's Mass 

08 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

15 Assembly Meeting 

28 Business Meeting - 6:30 

  

14 Valentine's Day 

20 President's Day 

  

22 Ash Wednesday 

  

11/12 Cinnamon Roll Sales 

19 5th Pancake Breakfast 

24 1st Fish Fry 

  

  

  

  

March 2023 

05 Knight's Mass 

08 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

15 Assembly Meeting 

  

17 St Patrick’s Day 

  

03 2nd Fish Fry 

10 3rd Fish Fry 

17 4th Fish Fry 

18 St. Patty's Party 

24 5th Fish Fry 

31 6th Fish Fry 

  

  

  

  

  

  

2022/23 Council Officers 

Chaplain                                                      chaplain@kofc11187.com 

Fr. Leo Connolly (6**) 833-0482 

Grand Knight                                        grandknight@kofc11187.com 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Deputy Grand Knight                 deputygrandknight@kofc11187.com 

Richard Petersen, PGK (6**) 868-8615 

Chancellor                                                chancellor@kofc11187.com 

Raymond Ganem (6**) 214-8037 

Advocate                                                     advo-

Mark Decker (6**) 204-7701 

Financial Secretary                       financialsecretary@kofc11187.com 

Frank Hare, PGK (7**) 964-3580 

Treasurer                                                     treasurer@kofc11187.com 

DJ Murphy (6**) 860-9488 

Recorder                                                      recorder@kofc11187.com 

Vince Pulles  (6**) 321-4395  

Warden                                                          war-

Jeffrey Oconer (6**) 209-3190 

Inside Guard                                                   

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Outside Guard                                       

Kelly Sabelhaus (8*1*2) 346-9616 

3 Year Trustee                                              trustees@kofc11187.com 

Thom Laughery, PFN (6**) 837-3623 

2 Year Trustee  

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN (6**) 256-9809 

1 Year Trustee 

Wayne Patterson, PGK, PFN (6**) 833-0980 

Lecturer                                                        lecturer@kofc11187.com 

Steve Blevins (6**) 307-9901 

Membership                                          membership@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Publicity                                            publicrelations@kofc11187.com 

Mitchell Grogg (8*1*2)-604-0209 

Technical Director                           technicaldirector@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

District Deputy                                                 ugotme2@icloud.com 

  

Field Agent                                                michael.dippold@kofc.org 

Mike Dippold (6**) 847-0649 

  

mailto:chaplain@kofc11187.com

